The Giddings News

March 7, 1941

PROSPECT H. D. CLUB

The Outdoor Living Room, was the topic Miss Elliott discussed with the Prospect H. D. women at the home of Mrs. Oscar Siegmund, Feb. 27.

A well landscaped home may be achieved for very little money if plans are earefully made and work is carried out accordingly." The side or back yard where there is easy access to the kitchen is a suitable place for an outdoor living room, this makes serving outdoor meals more convenient. If at the same time, the area could be next to the living room, the location would be ideal. A nice lawn, shade, and shrubbery make an attractive living spot. Special flower gardens, seats, tables, pools, and play equipment find their places in this section of the yard.

The members present were Mesdames Joe Peters, Henry, Oscar, and Charlie Siegmund, Walter and Lawrence Lehmann.

The next meeting will be at Mrs. Joe Peters', March 13 at 2 p. m. Miss Elliott will discuss Simple Poultry Equipment.